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Hi, thank you for the opportunity to comment.  

Oregon’s vote by mail system is wonderful—it gives me the time to research my 

choices carefully and take the time I respectfully believe a ballot deserves. It is part of 

what makes Oregon such an incredible state. The choice to take this away is nothing 

short of a form of voter suppression, and is based off of claims (of voter fraud) that 

have been unfounded. Mail-in voting is a matter of accessibility. It is gravely 

important we preserve the ability for Oregon voters to take their time researching 

their vote, and allow them to return their vote in a way that is safe, convenient, and 

not threatening to people’s livelihoods (through missing work to vote) or health 

(standing in long lines, etc.) 


